
Bicycle Board Member Profile 
 
Members of the Morgantown Municipal Bicycle Board 

1. Love bicycling. 
2. Demonstrate proficiency at riding a bicycle safely and lawfully in traffic as 

well as on special facilities such as bike lanes and multi-use trails. 
3. Work to make Morgantown a safer and more attractive city for bicycling. 
4. Enjoy service work. 
5. Patiently and persistently collaborate with other Bicycle Board members, 

City officials and other stakeholders to secure funding and to carry out 
projects that may take from a few months to 10 years to complete.1   

6. Regularly participate in monthly Bicycle Board meetings and frequent 
electronic communications between meetings. 

                                                        
1 City officials include the City Manager, City Engineer, City Director of Development 
Projects, City Administrative Assistants, City Finance Manager, Chief of Police, 
Morgantown Parking Authority Director and BOPARC Director.  Other stakeholders 
include the Traffic Commission, City Council, Mountain Line Transit Authority, WVU 
(for example, Transportation and Parking), the Morgantown Monongalia 
Metropolitan Planning Organization, Monongahela River Trails Conservancy 
Director, WVDOT and WVDOH. 


